GCOA Lottery Process

If, by the end of the open enrollment window at SPM on March 10, 2022, there are more students
who have completed letters of intent to enroll than openings in a given grade level, a public,
blind lottery will be held to determine enrollment. The next day, at 9AM on March 11, 2022, a
third party will randomly pick names of students who submitted an intent to enroll until the grade
level has been filled. After the grade level has been filled, the remainder of the names will be
chosen to establish the order of the waiting list. After the lottery, families will be contacted
regarding their enrollment status and will be able to officially enroll.



